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Farewell and Congratulations:
It is with mixed emotions that we bid farewell to Mrs. Megan Johnston, a dedicated member of
our teaching staff who has served our school community with unwavering commitment for
almost 20 years. Mrs. Johnston's passion for teaching has led her to pursue a new opportunity
at Castletown Primary School, and while we will miss her dearly, we wish her the very best in
her new role. We know she will continue to inspire and make a positive impact wherever she
goes. Congratulations are also in order for Mrs. Leisa Berryman, who will be stepping into the
role of Deputy Principal. Her dedication and expertise will undoubtedly serve our school
community well.
 
Ride to School Morning:
A big thank you to the tireless efforts of our P&C, led by Janelle Butler, for organizing a
successful Ride 2 School Morning. The morning was filled with energy and excitement as
students and families gathered to enjoy a delicious breakfast provided by Esperance Care
Services and engage in activities promoting road safety, thanks to QUBE Transport and the
Rotary team. It was heart-warming to see our students mingling and riding together, fostering a
sense of community and promoting healthy lifestyles.

Healthy Eating:
A gentle reminder to parents to pack nutritious and balanced lunches for their children to
ensure they are energized and ready to fully engage in school activities.

Why did the teacher bring a
ladder to school?
Because she heard it was high
school!

What is a snake’s favourite
subject?
Hisssssstory!



P&C News:
Our P&C continues to work diligently to support our school's initiatives, including fundraising
efforts to enhance our playground and physical environment. You can support these
endeavours by purchasing boxes of chocolates or participating in the Containers for Change
program. Your contributions, big or small, are greatly appreciated and make a significant
difference to our school community.
To purchase a chocolate box, follow this link: https://nulsen-primary-school-pc.square.site/ 
To donate through the Containers for Change program, see page 5.

Always Club:
Congratulations to the esteemed members who have been inducted into the Always Club for
Term 1! Your commitment and dedication have not gone unnoticed, and it is truly something
to be proud of. By exemplifying the five Nulsen agreements, you have become outstanding
role models for your peers.
We are excited to announce that your 2024 journey in the Always Club begins with a fun-
filled session hosted by Mrs. Major and Mrs. Richardson on Wednesday. Get ready for
engaging activities and memorable experiences!
For those who aspire to join the Always Club, mark your calendars for Term 2. Nominations
will open in Week 7, providing another opportunity for students to showcase their dedication
and commitment. Stay tuned for the announcement of the next inductees at the Week 9
assembly.
Let's continue to uphold the values of excellence and leadership within our school
community. Congratulations once again to our Term 1 Always Club members, and best
wishes to all aspiring candidates for Term 2!

School Uniforms:
As the weather cools down, please ensure that students adhere to school uniform guidelines,
including appropriate attire and adherence to school colours. We are grateful to Variety for
their generous donation, which helps ensure that all students have access to proper school
uniforms.
 
School Holidays and Easter Break:
As we approach the school holidays and Easter break, we encourage students to take some
well-deserved rest and relaxation. We hope everyone enjoys a safe and enjoyable time with
loved ones and returns rejuvenated for Term 2.
 
Return to School:
Please note that school resumes on Tuesday, April 16th, following a school development day
on Monday, April 15th. We look forward to welcoming back our students and staff for another
term filled with learning and growth.
 
Wishing you all a wonderful break and looking forward to seeing everyone back at school
soon!
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ASSEMBLY CERTIFICATE WINNERS 
Here are our amazing certificate winners from last weeks assembly:

Area 16: Kevin Reynolds & Robbie Mourish
Area 17: Noah Bancroft & Grayden Rawlinson

Area 9: Charlotte Lawton & Mahleeke Burleigh
Area 10: Eddie Garvin & Loxton Vallely

Area 15: Jethro Jurkovic & Olivia Johnston

Area 6: Violet Gillard & Savanna Fraser
Area 7: Ned Smitheringale & Bodhi Lynch

Area 8: Malaki Green & Moana Leef

Area 2: Tessa Smitheringale & Richard Flynn
Area 3: Oscar Janssan & Lakai Peabody
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AREA 3 
SPIEL

FROM MRS
LANE

Area 3 has been working hard to
practise our assembly. The

students all did a wonderful job of
presenting our item about how to

be a good friend and did their
Personal Best. 

We have had a busy start to the
year, enjoying learning about

numbers up to and beyond 100 in
Maths, being mindful in Health,

our families in History and reading
and writing words in Spelling. We

had a visit from a giant down a
beanstalk as our hook for our Talk

for Writing text 'Jack and the
Beanstalk'.

We enjoyed participating in the
Harmony Day activities and Ride

to School day. We are looking
forward to a well deserved break,

looking forward to seeing
everyone back in Term 2.



SCHOOL NEWS/EVENTS



SCHOOL NEWS/EVENTS
Check out the photos from Harmony Day! It was an amazing day making different foods. 
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